
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
I can’t do it yet, but I will be able to do it!

Baines’ Weekly News: Friendship 26th April 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Mason Alfie 3JB Lacey RA Thomas S

Pre-School River Grace 3VB Ryan Taliah

RMS Saul Pugazhgiri 4TS Lola-Rose T-A Naomi P

RSF Harry T Ace B 4JP Mason E-R Alyssa C

RCH Jakoby Athena 5BW Freddie D Anneliese A

1BE Nina Tommy 5RF Sophia R Licia M

1CW Arthur Ronnie 6EJ Matthew W Noah L

1/2JB Alma Rhoan 6KP Dylan C Kyle J

2SB Lincoln S Esmae D 6AK

2CH Noel B Isaac E 6JA

‘Two people are better off than one, for they can help each other succeed. If one person falls, the other
can reach out and help’ Ecclesiastes 4:9-12

School events this week:
● St. Paul’s Eco Fun Day was a great success again. The choir sang beautifully as always and lots of

ecologically based activities were enjoyed by everyone. Thank you to all those who helped and took
part on the day.

● It’s been an exciting week in Recpetion: our chicks have hatched! See the school Twitter feed for
photographic updates.

● Lytham St Anne’s High School visited the Year 6 pupils who will be joining them in September.
● Year 5 and 6 took part in a Dodgeball event at Blackpool Sports Centre. We are proud of how well

our children represented Baines’.
● St. George’s Day took place on Tuesday and began with a whole school assembly all about St.

George. Children enjoyed more St. George’s Day activities throughout the day.
● Our Parent Drop In took place yesterday afternoon. The next session is next Thursday with John, our

Primary Mental Health Worker - please come along for a brew and a chat.
● Year 6 have practised Maths SATs this week and are feeling more confident of their abilities - well

done to all our Year 6 pupils for their perseverance and dedication to their learning.
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Coming up:
● Extra-curricular clubs start from Monday. Please check ParentApp to see whether your child has a

place in their chosen club.
● PGL meetings for Year 4 and 5 are taking place on Tuesday 30th April. 4-5pm for Year 4 and 5-6pm

for Year 5. Please come along to find out more about the holiday.
● Parent Partnership is taking place next Wednesday from 9:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. in Reception. Please

see Mrs. Spedding, our EYFS Phase Leader, for more details.
● On Wednesday 1st May, Year 3 and 4 are taking part in a Blackpool Schools Dodgeball competition

at Blackpool Sports Centre. This is a schools only event.
● Highfield High School are visiting their prospective Year 7 pupils next Friday afternoon.
● Parks Tennis FREE Family Fun Day takes place next week on Saturday 27th April - see the poster

from last week for details.
● We look forward to welcoming you to the Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats. If there are

any particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the
beadmin@cidari.co.uk email.

● On Friday 3rd May we will be holding a ‘Where’s Wally’ Fun Run. Children can come in dressed as
Wally to take part. If your child does not have a Where’s Wally outfit they are welcome to wear a red
or white t-shirt with black leggings, tracksuits bottoms or shorts instead. We are asking for a £2
donation to raise money for new books, including books by the most current children’s authors, for
the school library.

Reminders:
● School Appearance Code

School uniform is not optional. All children must wear the correct uniform to school. Trainers are not
allowed to be worn. Any children wearing trainers will be asked to wear their P.E. pumps for the day.

● Attendance and Punctuality
The government sets the standards for school attendance for every school in the UK; they expect
children to attend school every day that the school is open, unless they are too ill to attend, or
parents/carers have asked in advance and been given permission for their child to be off on a
specific day, due to exceptional circumstances.

School doors open at 8:45 a.m. and school starts promptly at 8.55 a.m. Children who arrive after this
time do not receive a school breakfast and they miss the first task of the day, missing essential
learning.

Please ensure that the children are punctual for the start of the school day and that if they are not
well enough to attend school, that the school office is informed before 9.30 a.m.
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